
	 	 																										 	

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!! 
 

Welcome to the Christmas 2017 edition of our Newsletter.  It’s that time of year again…our 
favourite time of the year too!! 

Not wishing to break from tradition, we have a number of events planned already during the 
festive period as follows: 

Date and Time Event Planned 
4th December – 10.30am  Trip to Planters enjoying a coffee and 

mince pie in the restaurant  
6th December – 12pm  Meal at the Longwood Pub 
7th December – 2pm  1940’s day with singer Elizabeth 
12th December  Millfields School Choir 
14th December  Christmas show with Linda Mae 
15th December  Longwood School Choir and National 

Christmas Jumper day!! 
17th December – 3pm to 5pm  Christmas party with Lorenzo 
20th December  Pantomime “A Christmas Carol” 
23rd December  Party with Santa and kids!! 

 

Please keep an eye on the events calendar located in our reception area, as many more 
activities and events are likely to be added very soon! 

If you would like to attend or assist with any of the events, please speak to Mandy, Becky 
or Lynn so that we can firm up numbers for our party and catering / refreshments bookings. 

We will also be selling raffle tickets from December 1st, therefore any prizes that you wish 
to donate will be greatly received and appreciated. 

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
All the best for 2018 and BIG thank you for your kindness and support throughout 2017 as 
always… 

Best wishes from all of the Team at Bonehill Lodge 


